
Department Chairs, Associate Deans, and Deans,   
   
With a goal of staying connected on internal governance issues, the Provost Office sends a 
monthly Roundup on the final Friday of each month to the internal university leadership. 
  
New Faculty Orientation: Upcoming Activities. SMU will welcome over 70 new faculty 
this August. The Office of Faculty Success is hosting a required new faculty orientation on 
Wednesday, August 21st that covers key information and introduces our new colleagues to 
the many resources available to them on campus. For more details, please see the agenda 
here. All department chairs have been invited to join for lunch in the Moody School 
Auditorium—if you have not yet RSVP’ed, please look for a reminder invitation in the 
coming weeks. We are also encouraging all new faculty to join in the Opening Convocation 
Ceremony and in the CTE Teaching Effectiveness Symposium, so please encourage the 
new faculty in your areas to participate in these events. 
  
Center for Teaching Excellence Updates. Under the leadership of Constantin Icleanu, 
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Generative AI Syllabus Statement.  We appreciate the input provided by faculty and 
students to help refine and finalize the Generative AI Syllabus Statement Builder. This link 
will be made available in Simple Syllabus for faculty as they decide how to communicate 
their expectations about classroom AI use. Faculty can also select from the two choices 
that were made available during the fall/spring 2023-24 academic year. Starting this fall 
2024, all courses must include a statement on expectations for Generative AI use. The 
Provost’s reminder about required syllabus language will be sent early next week. 
  
Keep the community informed about faculty awards
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